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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 December 2024 13:09
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2018/1100 FS-Case-674083001

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2018/1100 

Address of Development: Land South of Accrington Road, Whalley.  

Comments: Totally ridiculous to build on a flood plain.  
Awful looking large buildings which would obscure a beautiful view.  
Whalley has had so many developments in recent years, it’s being spoilt, because the whole 
infrastructure suffers.  
That means everybody, schools, doctors, the sewage works, how much does the works release into 
the Calder? 
Then there’s the traffic situation, I wish Oakmere Homes would disappear. 
There plans stink.  




